Presbyterian Church of Australia
in the State of New South Wales

20 January 2015

Attention: Ms Carolyn McNally

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
23-33 Bridge Street

Sydney NSW 2000

Dear Ms McNally,

RE: Section 75W Amendment to MP10_0016 — Scottish Hospital Paddington

On behalf of The Presbyterian Church (New South Wales) Property Trust, | provide owner’s consent for
the submission of the S75W Amendment to MP10_0016 by Brookfield Multiplex Constructions,

regarding our Seniors Living Development at 2 Cooper Street, Paddington.

Kind Regards,

John Ishak
Executive Manager Development
Presbyterian Church of Australia
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